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URGENT NOTICE
CANCELLATION OF ALL DOGS NSW EVENTS
& CLOSURE OF GROUNDS
UNTIL MONDAY 13 APRIL 2020 INCLUSIVE

Please be advised that from today, Monday 16 March 2020 until Monday 13 April 2020, inclusive
- all DOGS NSW events are to be cancelled or postponed and DOGS NSW grounds are to be closed
for all meetings or gatherings of more than five (5) people.

Further, the situation regarding COVID-19 will be reviewed in twenty one days (21 days), ie, on
Monday 6 April 2020.

STATEMENT:
The health and well-being of all DOG NSW Members and Staff is our priority. In view of the
Australian Health Protection Principal Committee (AHPPC) coronavirus (COVID-19) statement of 13
March 2020.

DOGS NSW advises that all DOGS NSW events scheduled for the next twenty eight days (28 days),
from Monday 16 March 2020 until Monday 13 April 2020 inclusive, are to be cancelled or postponed
and that DOGS NSW grounds are closed for all meetings or gatherings of more than five (5) people.

DOGS NSW further advises that the situation regarding COVID-19 will be reviewed in twenty one
days (21 days), ie, on Monday 6 April 2020, when further advice will be issued.

More information can be accessed by clicking here:-

RATIONALE:

The COVID 19 pandemic is now moving extremely rapidly with infections increasing throughout the
community, ie, community transmission is now becoming more common. The at risk group is 60+
years, especially for those with other health issues, a group that many of our members belong to.

People are being advised not to be in groups of over 500, but if one is in a high risk group, they should
not attend any non-essential meetings or gatherings.

Regular attendees at DOGS NSW events could prove to be ideal vectors, ie, spreaders of this type of
disease, as they may attend multiple events across the country, possibly being repeatedly exposed,
thereby potentially repeatedly exposing others.

All Agricultural shows have been cancelled and, therefore, the DOGS NSW Board of Directors believe
the only option for us is to take a similar step to cancel all events for the next 28 days with a review
of the position we are in 21 days.

We could be considered grossly negligent if we fail to be proactive in this rapidly developing
pandemic. We do not need to lose any of our members to this serious condition.

If you need to cancel or change your booking of an event or camping, please email the Office at
info@dogsnsw.org.au.
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